## Community Development

## Memo

**To:** Planning Commission

From: Bryan Myrkle, Community Development Director

**Date:** March 2, 2018

Re: Recreational Vehicle Parking

Since the Planning Commission decided not to take up the issue of recreational vehicle parking, the issue was discussed by the City Council over the course of two meetings. One was a workshop specifically dedicated to the issue.

It has approved the first reading of a revised ordinance regulating this type of parking in the city.

Because this is part of the City's zoning code, the required public hearing must be held at the Planning Commission level, and will be conducted at your March meeting.

You are only required to conduct the hearing, there is no obligation to take any action on this matter. An alternative to making a recommendation to Council would be to simply offer any comments or suggestions you have as individual Planning Commission members.

You have received most of the relevant RV Parking information previously, but I am including the proposed ordinance revision here for your use and reference.